Dear Parents,                                                                  April 18th 2017
Welcome to the summer term .
This term we will be following a topic on travel and transport.

In science our focus will be on plants .
PE will mainly be outside, so please ensure your child has trainers in their PE bag.

The areas of study for maths this term are

                           Number and fractions

                           Addition and subtraction

                           Shapes and measure

                           Multiplication and division

                           Money and place value

                           Addition and subtraction 

                           Measures shape and date

                           Multiplication and division

                           Addition and Subtraction

                           Fractions and time.

Year 2 should be able to tell the time at 5 minute intervals by the end of Key Stage 1, so this is certainly something you can work on together at home.

Year 2 children will be completing their SATs tests during May. Here is the schedule 
May 2nd Spelling, Punctuation and Grammar

May 15th Reading 1
May 16th Maths 1
May 22nd Reading 2
May 23rd Maths 2
Thank you to everyone who has helped in class and for the excellent support you give your children at home with their home learning pieces.  Anybody who would like to join us this term will be most welcome and your support invaluable.
For the rest of this term the children can now come in alone when the bell rings in the morning in the same way Key Stage 2 do.

Regards

Beth King

